
Neighbors,  

Many of you have seen the equipment and digging work going at homes near the Sherwood 

Forest entrance and asked what is taking place. Delta Utilities, who has taken over natural gas 

service from Entergy, has hired a contractor to put in new gas lines and meters. Every home will 

be affected. The work involves digging in the servitude between the street and sidewalk. In 

some instances, portions of the sidewalk are taken up and then replaced. This work will 

continue over several months. The first phase is on Parkmount Blvd., Parkridge (west end) , 

Parkside and Parkhurst. You should get a notice put on your door when they get to your street.  

Parkview Oaks Civic Association 


